Swim & Tennis Search Committee meeting
Meeting held Thursday, October 25" at 4pm in the Swim & Tennis Pro Shop

In attendance were Jamie Howell, Jason Smith, Gretchen Boggs, and Vanessa Holman (not in attendance were
members Kay Cason and Patrick Hemmings)

The discussion centered on determining the needs of the Swim & Tennis facility and its members. We reviewed two
resumes that had been sent to the SCA from college students in the northwest Louisiana region. We, also, discussed
Airline High School’s tennis team’s involvement in organizing and leading a children’s summer tennis program.

At the conclusion of the meeting, we decided:

e Vanessa would use her contacts in Natchitoches to inquire about one of the collegiate candidates. Upon the
favorable recommendations, Vanessa then contacted Bianca Schulz. A meeting is scheduled for Friday,
November 2™,

¢  Gretchen would contact local pros that might be interested in conducting tennis clinics for adults and
children on a weekly basis. TBD

e Jamie would contact Reagan Davis about the possibility of the golf club fulfilling the administration needs
of the S&T (answering forwarded phone calls, facility and court maintenance, ball machine access, etc.)
and what Touchtone Management would charge for those services. TBD



